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With customers already facing hardships during this time and the fact that no one at Duke
listened to experts when they advised the coal sites were a bad idea. 

I ask that you strongly consider this 14.3% hike and not require your customers to foot the bill
for your cleanup and bad decision making!!!! It's appalling that you'd consider this to begin
with. 

Thank you

-- 
-Jonathan Ray
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